
SU Bridge Advisory Committee 
 

Recommendation of the University Academic Assessment Committee 
 
The SU Bridge program was approved by the SU Faculty Senate on December 3rd, 2013, as a 
replacement for Fall Fusion, and will enroll students beginning in Fall 2014.  During preliminary 
discussions of this program, three Senate committees were consulted and provided support 
and/or feedback: Admissions and Readmissions, Long Range Academic Planning, and University 
Academic Assessment.  While the program was supported by the Senate, some aspects of SU 
Bridge were not yet finalized, and the Administration has asked for faculty assistance in its 
development. 
 
Therefore, we recommend that an ad hoc advisory committee representing the three 
committees named above be created to work with the appropriate administrators on this 
program, so faculty concerns and questions are adequately addressed. 
 
A) Each of these three committees—Admissions and Readmissions, Long Range Academic 
Planning, and University Academic Assessment—will identify 1 or 2 members who will 
participate in this committee, and provide their names and contact information to Associate 
Provost Dr. Melanie Perreault. 
 
B) Whenever appropriate, this committee will be consulted by administrative offices and 
personnel, including but not limited to the Provost’s Office and the Office of Admissions. 
 
C) The committee will report to the Senate on developments or concerns about the program 
and, if necessary, make recommendations for additional Senate action on SU Bridge. 
 


